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As construction steadily progresses on the new ELC, the vision behind this
transformative project is becoming a reality. Every day, the building evolves into
a vibrant, purpose-driven space designed to meet the growing needs of families
in our community.

With expanded square footage and reimagined classrooms, the new facility will
significantly increase capacity—offering additional infant, toddler, and preschool
classrooms tailored to inspire curiosity, creativity, and connection. Among the
enhancements is the addition of a brand-new toddler classroom, reflecting both
rising demand and our commitment to nurturing children during their most
formative years.

More than just a building, the new Early Learning Center is a testament to what happens when a community
comes together to champion access, equity, and excellence in early education. Donor support has played a
crucial role in bringing this vision to life—and soon, families will walk through the doors into a center built on
opportunity, trust, and the promise of brighter futures.

In this issue:
A NEW CHAPTER FOR EARLY CHILDHOOD
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BOARD APPROVED
In May, we were proud to welcome our Board of Directors for a special
tour of the new Early Learning Center. Their visit offered an inside look
at the progress underway and the thoughtful design behind each space.
It was a meaningful opportunity to share how their leadership and
support are helping shape the future of early childhood education in our
community.
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